Freedom of Information Act 2000 – council tax disability band reduction
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. In the last 5 years how much money has been spent on promoting the council tax disability band reduction. 

Answer:   The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
The disabled person’s reduction is however referred to on all bills.  Information can be found online and within the council tax information booklets, also published online:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/council-tax/discounts-exemptions-and-reductions/
and

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/council-tax/  – follow the link on the left entitled “2018/19 council tax bill enclosures

2. In the last 5 years how many leaflets has the council distributed on disability band reduction. 

None specifically for council tax disabled person’s reduction.


3. How many people have over paid on council tax that you know are disabled.

This information is not held.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice in accordance with section 1.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, information not held.

4. How many successful applications have been processed for disabled band reduction.
291 successful applications have been processed from 01/04/13 – 31/03/18.  

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

